
Friday, January 19, 2018

What a crazy couple of weeks it has been!  We are glad to finally be back at school and 

we are looking forward to some warmer weather.  Last week we talked about all things Pete the 

Cat.  If you have not had the chance to come into the classroom to look at the Pete's that we 

drew and painted then you definitely should!  They are awesome!  4-year olds and 

kindergarten have been working on addition in math and in literacy we have been focusing on 

reading (pointing to words as we read, using picture clues, finding words and letters that we 

know).  We have also been encouraging the older students to write words on their own.  

Next week we will be learning the letter Rr and talking about robots!  We have some fun 

activities planned including making our own robots at the end of the week!  We are really 

looking forward to this theme and are hoping the students enjoy it as well.  

Weekend Homework:

We would like for everyone to bring in an empty paper towel or toilet paper roll.  If you 

do not bring one your child may not be able to participate in a special project we have planned.  

  

Reminders:

We have been sending home behavior sheets, please remember to sign these and bring 

them back EVERY DAY.  This has been really helpful in communicating with all of you and 

we really appreciate those of you that have been sending them back.

We have also planned a field trip to Ultimate Gymnastics in Carbondale on Thursday, 

February 1st.  We will be there from 10:00-11:30 and will be back at school in time for lunch.  

If you have not returned your permission slip and $5 please do so as soon as possible!  We are 



still looking for a couple of chaperones so if you are able to attend we would really appreciate it!  

We send home blankets every weekend so they can be washed, please remember to bring 

them back the next week so your child can be comfortable during naptime.  We also do not 

allow any toys during rest time, one stuffed animal is allowed.

Have a great weekend!

Miss Jennipher and Mrs. Melissa


